
 

 

San Mateo Ave    
MILDURA     
50231851    

mildura.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
www.facebook.com.au/ 

MilduraPrimarySchool 

OSHC 1300 665 699 20.11.14 

 
 Do you have a prep child starting school  in 2015? 

Are you leaving Mildura / moving to another area in 2015?  
 

Please let us know.  
This is the time of year that classes are being planned for 2015. To decide how many clas-

ses we will need, it is important to know how many students we will have.  
 If you have a child ready to start Prep  please collect enrolment papers from the office and 

return as soon as possible.  
If your child will be leaving  Mildura Primary  School at the end of 2014 for any reason, 

please contact the school as soon as possible to let us know.  

Sri Chinmoy Oneness ï Home Peace Run  

Two weeks ago we had the pleasure of being vis-
ited by members of the Peace Run team.   It was 

really interesting to hear about the different 
countries the runners have come from and the 
distance travelled while in Australia.   The Peace 

Run is a world wide torch relay promoting hope 
for a better world and a brighter future.   The 

Australian leg of the relay started at Uluru on the 
17 th  October and headed towards Adelaide and 
through Mildura and aiming to finish in Canberra 

on Monday 24 th  November.    
While at school the stu-

dents were able to hold the 
torch and make a wish.  
 

 
 

NAIDOC Awards  
On Monday a very special award was presented 

to Alice Hill.   It was in recognition of her efforts 
in the NAIDOC colouring in competition earlier 
this year.   She was presented with a gold medal 

and a brand new decorated 
bike helmet.    

Congratulations Alice!  
 
 

 
 

 

Swimming Programs  

The term four swimming program has kicked off 
again.   This week the 3/4 students have been 

very excited each day as they have headed off to 
the Mildura Waves learning various survival and 
water safety skills.   Next week it will be the 

grade 5/6 studentôs turn.  
 

2015 Preps  
It has been wonderful to see the 2015 Preps 
coming to school for the Orientation mornings 

and afternoons that are currently being 
held.   Yesterday we saw the first of three orien-

tation mornings for next yearôs preps.  If you 
missed yesterdayôs time, it is still okay to come 
next week and to come Friday afternoons.  More 

information is included in the newsletter.  
 

Enrolments for next year  
If you know of anyone who is going to be coming 

to Mildura Primary School next year and has not 
yet contacted the school please encourage them 
to make contact.   As soon as we know we can 

begin to organise class groups.  
 

 
David Midgley  
Acting Principal  

Mildura Primary School  



 

 

07.10114 
PB-Kaina Douglas 
PO- 
PS- 
1N-Kiera Prescott 
1S-Renae Francis-Coslovich 
1/2M-Ruby Rata-Godden 
2C- 
2M-Rida Rezaye 
3A-Elgin Tuliakiono 
3B-Jacob Lane 
3/4C-  
4B-Johnny Leleisiuao 
4N-Cody Pierce 
5H-Dylan Stewart 
5S- 
5/6E- May Blackman 
6B-Terrence Lawson 
6K-Maddie Klemm 

14.11.14 
PB-Phoenix Kadi 
PO-Rayuk Khann 
PS-Ashley Walker  
1N-Zac Arnold  
1S-Isaiah Clarke  
1/2M-Steven Mitchell 
2C-Jazmayne Parke 
2M-Alice Hill  
3A-Jaxon Delcastegne  
3B-Chantelle Tynan 
3/4C-Ukaipo Mann  
4B- 
4N-Viliami Moimoi 
5H-Fui Lapale 
5S-Jmara Clarke 
5/6E-Kaylem Mitchell 
6B-Mekhi Scambler 
6K-Ethan Rawlinson 

Now taking enrolments 
for Prep 2015. 

Orientation Dates: 
Prepare your child for a positive start at 

Mildura Primary 

by attending our orientation days. 

Prep teachers will familiarise children with our school 
layout. 

Sessions will include an activity and a morning snack 
for the children. 

DAY 1- Wednesday 19th November:  
   9.00am- 10.30am 
DAY 2 - Wednesday 26th November:  
   9.00am- 10.30am 
DAY 3 - Wednesday 3rd   December:  
   9.00am- 10.30am 

 

Parents please stay on day 3  
for our  

Information session  
and morning tea. 

 

Open Afternoons: 
Mildura Primary School offers  
afternoon sessions from 

2:15pm - 3:00pm on Fridays. 
 

Parents, carers and children are most 
welcome to come and join in with a 

Prep classroom. 
 

November  - 21st & 28th  
December -  5th & 12th  

 

Please contact the school on  
5023 1851 for further information. 

 

SRC Disco  
 

The SRC will be having a disco in the gym, 
on Thursday 27th November.  
Prep to grade 2 studentôs disco will be held 
in the afternoon from 2-3pm.  
Grade 3-6 will be held in the evening from 
4.30-6.30pm. G3-6 students must return 
their signed permission note to attend, and 
must be collected at 6.30pm by an adult. 
Admission will be $2 with all  money raised 
from the disco going towards prep  
resources. 
Drinks and lollies will  
be available for students to  
purchase at the disco. 



 

 

  

5S have been working hard this semester 

getting ready to move on to grade 6!  

FUN! 

Maths Cooking 

Reading 

Writing 


